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I am a PERS retiree.  I support this bill as a modest step to get Oregon out of 

supporting fossil fuels.  Despite the position of the AFSCME and SEIU it is important 

that PERS investments not further global warming and the destruction of the world as 

we know it.  Fossil fuels are not good investments in the well being of Oregonians.   

DO THE RIGHT THING and pass the Pause Act. 


